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           4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   

   
As I am sure you are aware we have been instructed by the government to close the school to all pupils 
except those who have parents who are critical workers or pupils who are deemed vulnerable. Therefore 
the majority of children will not be in school tomorrow, Tuesday 5th January. 
 
If you are a critical worker and there is no one at home to look after your child then please contact the 
office via the office email or by calling at 8am in the morning. Please do not send your child to school 
unless you have spoken to us or received a confirmation email. Critical workers are those whose work is 
deemed essential to carry on as part of the fight against Covid-19. When you request your place please 
let us know your job role so we can check it fits the critical worker criteria. 
 
If you believe your child is entitled to a place due to being in the vulnerable category (they have an EHCP 
or allocated social worker) please also contact the office email or call at 8am to confirm you are taking 
the place.  Please do not send your child to school unless you have spoken to us or received a 
confirmation email.  
 
For those children accessing work remotely please start with utilising our online learning opportunities 
such as Lexia, Education City and Times Tables Rockstars and we will post work up on the website under 
the home learning tab. There will be work up tomorrow by lunchtime and for subsequent days we will 
ensure the work is posted daily by 9am. 
 
Once we have set up our provision in school and remotely I will be in contact with more information 
regarding how the home learning will work going forward. Please keep an eye on your emails and our 
Facebook page for information. 
 
I would like to thank you for your support at this uncertain time 
  
Yours Sincerely   
 
 
Mrs N Brown 
Principal 
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